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House Bill 225 

Sponsor Statement

"An Act relating to the State Procurement Code..."

Explanation of Changes
Page 20 Line1,
Inserted a new Section that amends the uncodified law of the State of Alaska. It adds in transition language stating that the Dept. of Administration shall include in the two successive biennial reports after the effective date of this Act information on the savings that have been achieved by Sections 14 and 28 of this Act.
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